## **Reminder Recruitment Emails**

**For Reviewers:** Similar to the initial recruitment email, the below letter will be tailored to reflect the appropriate target population, compensation information, and local sponsor. Up to 7 reminders will be sent over 4 weeks following the initial recruitment email.

**SOS/Maxwell Email Subject Line:** SALT STUDY REMINDER// Influence the Future of USAFA Leadership Training

Dear Captain,

We are emailing to remind you that you are invited to help improve USAFA's sexual assault leadership training by participating in a group discussion or interview. Participation is voluntary and confidential, and you will be compensated \$20 for your time.

Sign up here: [LINK]

Please contact Principal Investigator, Dr. Nichole Scaglione, at 352-294-0584 or nscaglione@ufl.edu\_with any questions about your participation in this study. For questions about human subjects' protections, you may contact the Air University Human Research Protections Program at (334) 953-7959.

Thank you for considering this opportunity,

**KLIFF W. MOSLEY, Lt Col, PhD, USAF** Dean, Squadron Officer School Maxwell AFB, AL 36112

Contact any of the resources below for confidential support related to sexual violence.

DoD Safe Helpline: 877-995-5247, safehelpline.org

National Sexual Assault Hotline: 1-800-656-4673, rainn.org

You may also contact the Military One Source 24-hour hotline (800-342-9647) for any reason.